




13th November 2017



Dear Parents/Carer 


We are currently organising our Christmas Production and all children will be participating.
All roles do require commitment from the children. Most performances are in school time but we also include an evening performance for parents.

Performances are:-

Tuesday 12th December               KS1 (Y1 & Y2) performance 9.30am 

Wednesday 13th December        Foundation (Nursery & Reception) performance 9.30am                            
·                                   KS1 (Y1 & Y2) performance 2.00pm
· 
Thursday 14th December             Foundation (Nursery & Reception) performance 2.00pm
                                              KS1 (Y1 & Y2) performance 6.00.pm   

Please confirm on the slip below that your child will attend the evening performance on Thursday 14th December.
Thank you for your support and we look forward to another delightful performance by the children.

Kind regards 


Mrs D L Crosier 
Headteacher 


NAME OF CHILD___________________________            CLASS TEACHER _____________________

I confirm my child will attend the performances at 6pm on Thursday 14th December.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Signed ________________________________________
